
 

 

Ref: Y6LeaversHoody/KNY/wlr 
 
11th March 2021 

Y6 Leavers Hoodies 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Every year, Year 6 have the option of purchasing a Leavers Hoodie. Below are some images 
from last year. We are really lucky to work with one of our ex-parents, Lisa O’Hanlon who 
makes these for the children. The sweatshirts will look like those pictured below. Children 
can pick their own colour and the names of all their year group will be placed in the 21 digits. 
It is a great keepsake for the children and I am sure you have seen many young people 
proudly wearing their sweatshirts even now! 
 
                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attached is the order form. If you require a sweatshirt then you need to contact Lisa 
O’Hanlon directly (all details are on the order form). The final date for orders and payment is 
2nd April. This will mean the sweatshirts will be produced and available for the last half term 
of school. 
 
We are making sure we organise this early as businesses are constantly being shut down 
due to Covid and we do not want the children to miss out on owning a Leavers sweatshirt. 
 
Any questions, please contact Lisa (her number is on the order form). 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
M Kenneway 
Head of Primary Education 


